
 

 

 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update  THE DIOCESE OF THE ARCTIC 

14 – 20 Feb 2021        Office: 867-873-5432 

Email: exe_officer@arcticnet.org 

 

In the Council of the North prayer cycle for 
February the Diocese of Quebec 

Daily Parish/Community Prayer Calendar 

Date Parish/Community Clergy/Lay 

14 Arctic Bay  Rev. Leah Qaqqasiq & Frank May 

15 
Igloolik 
 

 
Hall Beach 

No Clergy  
Rev. Enoki & Sarpina Irqittuq 

16 
Coral Harbour 
 

 
Naujaat 

No Clergy 
Paul Malliki 

17 Baker Lake  
Deac. Aaron & Isabelle Solberg 
Revds. David & Jean Simailak 
Rev. Joedee & Vivian Joedee 

18 Rankin Inlet  Revds. Jared & Rebecca Osborn 

19 
Arviat 
 
 

 
 
Whale Cove 

Rt. Rev. Lucy Netser 
Rev. Joy & Luke Suluk 
Rev. David Kritterdlik 

20 Aklavik  No Clergy  

 

Please Pray Daily for: 

➢ Our Primate:          Archbishop Linda Nicholls 

➢ Our Metropolitan:     Gregory & Vicki Kerr-Wilson 

➢ Our Bishops:          David & Rita Parsons 

         Joey & Jenn Royal 

         Annie & Noah Ittoshat  

         Lucy Netser   

➢ Our office staff and Translation team and their families 

➢ Retired and on-leave clergy. 

 

Bishops Travel: 

▪ +David – Yellowknife 

▪ +Joey – Iqaluit  

▪ +Annie –Salluit  

▪ +Lucy – Arviat  

Anglican Communion Cycle of Prayer: 

Sunday next before Lent 
The Anglican Church of Canada 

Around our Diocese:   
 

➢ Praise the Lord as Juanasie Qaqutuq was 
ordained as a Deacon on Wednesday. 
 

➢ As we celebrate Valentine’s day this Sunday, 
we thank the Lord that he created us and 
for His love for us. Let us consider how we 
can use the gift He has given us to express 
our love to Him.  
 

➢ Please continue to pray for our health 
workers.  
 

➢ We had a productive Executive Committee 
meeting on Tuesday. Continue to pray for 
the committee members as they work for 
you to make sure that your Diocese is 
effective in our mission.  
 

➢ I will not be in the office the next few 
weeks. If you have anything urgent, please 
connect with Bishop David or one of the 
Suffragan Bishops. Also, there won’t be any 
weekly updates during this time.  


